
Parent Council  2020 -2021 
St. Luke’s Early Childhood Program 

 
Dear St. Luke’s Early Childhood Program (ECP) Families, 
 
It is time to start planning for the 2020-2021 school year! If you find yourself wanting to become more involved in the 
ECP program, consider joining Parent Council.  St. Luke’s Parent Council supports a range of activities that benefit our 
students, teachers, and classroom to enhance the educational experience.  We rely on participation from our parents to 
assist with the organization, advertising, and implementing of these events throughout the year.   
 
There are several ways to become involved in Parent Council… 
 

1. Classroom Representative—Responsibilities include serving as a liaison between the families in your child’s 
classroom and staff of St. Luke’s ECP as well as informing families of upcoming events & fundraisers.  Must be 
able to attend monthly meetings. 

 
2. General Fundraising- Organize/volunteer for the Butter Braids Fundraiser or Dine for Dollars events.  

 
3. Staff Support- Provide an occasional snack or surprise treat for the staff.  Provide a dish for the staff’s Christmas 

Breakfast. 
 

Perhaps, there is a specific event or committee you would like to be a part of; please let us know! 
 
Thank you! 

 
 
 
Name ____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Phone Number_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Email Address ______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Children’s Names & Class for 2020-21 school year_________________________________________________ 
 
 

 
 
How are you interested in volunteering?  (Circle all that apply) 
 
 

Classroom Representative  General Fundraising 
 

Staff Support    Other _________________________________________ 


